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To:  Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 

From: Kit Pehl 

Date:  July 27, 2020 

 

cc: Brad Hunt, Kristen Streeter, Carol Snowden  

 

Re: Resolution of the Board Regarding Policy FFAA(LOCAL), Physical Examinations  

 

For the 2020-2021 school year, the District suspends its locally established requirement in 

FFAA(LOCAL) for annual physical examinations. Students would be able to participate in athletic 

activities for this school year without the annual physical. The authority granted by this resolution 

to adjust FFAA(LOCAL) shall only apply for the 2020-2021 school year unless the Board takes 

further action.  

 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  Board adopt the resolution to temporarily adjust local policy FFAA(LOCAL) 

to align with practices with the revised UIL Constitution and Contest Rules for the 2020-2021 

school year.  

 

 

 

 


